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Please oppose this bill SB210.  It would be a huge mistake for the voting system here 

in Oregon.  

It would create many challenges for having a fair and safe voting system here in 

Oregon. 

Accessibility Challenges- for disabled, elderly, or individuals living in remote areas. 

Election Infrastructure-The state would have to invest in new election equipment, 

staffing, numerous polling places, and procedures to handle large crowds on election 

day.  

Oregon Turnout Impact- More Oregonians would have to face scheduling conflicts or 

transportation issues on voting day would cause more difficulty casting their vote.  

Election Integrity and Confidence- Oregon would need strict safeguards for a fair and 

transparent election in locations on Election Day, along with some Legal and 

Administrative Challenges that would be required to make this change in our system.  

We have had our current system in place for approximately 27 years now. It would 

cost the state more money to update our Election Infrastructure.   We need to 

continue voting and holding up Democracy in the U.S..  We need to uphold the law 

and order and make We the People voice the deciding factors.  Voting in person is 

not a move Oregon should make as I believe it will make it more difficult for many of 

our constituent's access to vote.  We need voting to be all inclusive, and make sure 

EVERYONE can vote fair and safely.  

 

Please Oppose SB210. 

Thank you,  

Sara Pine 


